Ugliness And Judgment On Architecture In The
Publi
Right here, we have countless books ugliness and judgment on architecture in
the publi and collections to check out. We additionally find the money for
variant types and furthermore type of the books to browse. The up to standard
book, fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as skillfully as various
extra sorts of books are readily understandable here.
As this ugliness and judgment on architecture in the publi, it ends up visceral
one of the favored book ugliness and judgment on architecture in the publi
collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the
amazing ebook to have.
Lost Providence David Brussat 2017-08-28 "Dave Brussat has made a significant
contribution to the history of Providence. For those interested in that
history, "Lost Providence" is a real find." Providence Journal Providence has
one of the nation's most intact historic downtowns and is one of America's most
beautiful cities. The history of architectural change in the city is one of
lost buildings, urban renewal plans and challenges to preservation. The
Narragansett Hotel, a lost city icon, hosted many famous guests and was
demolished in 1960. The American classical renaissance expressed itself in the
Providence National Bank, tragically demolished in 2005. Urban renewal plans
such as the Downtown Providence plan and the College Hill plan threatened the
city in the mid-twentieth century. Providence eventually embraced its heritage
through plans like the River Relocation Project that revitalized the city's
waterfront and the Downcity Plan that revitalized its downtown. Author David
Brussat chronicles the trials and triumphs of Providence's urban development.
Beauty: A Very Short Introduction Roger Scruton 2011-03-24 "First published in
hardback as Beauty, 2009"--T.p. verso.
Constitutional Modernism Timothy Hyde 2012 How does architecture make its
appearance in civil society? Constitutional Modernism pursues this challenging
question by exploring architecture, planning, and law as cultural forces.
Analyzing the complex entanglements between these disciplines in the Cuban
Republic, Timothy Hyde reveals how architects joined with other professionals
and intellectuals in efforts to establish a stable civil society, from the
promulgation of a new Cuban Constitution in 1940 up until the Cuban Revolution.
By arguing that constitutionalism was elaborated through architectural
principles and practices as well as legal ones, Hyde offers a new view of
architectural modernism as a political and social instrument. He contends that
constitutionalism produced a decisive confluence of law and architecture, a
means for planning the future of Cuba. The importance of architecture in this
process is laid bare by Hyde's thorough scrutiny of a variety of textual,
graphical, and physical artifacts. He examines constitutional articles,
exhibitions, interviews, master plans, monuments, and other primary materials
as acts of design. Read from the perspective of architectural history,
Constitutional Modernism demonstrates how the modernist concepts that developed
as an international discourse before the Second World War evolved through
interactions with other disciplines into a civil urbanism in Cuba. And read
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from the perspective of Cuban history, the book explains how not only material
products such as buildings and monuments but also the immaterial methods of
architecture as a cultural practice produced ideas that had consequential
effects on the political circumstances of the nation.
The Historiography of Modern Architecture Panayotis Tournikiotis 1999 Writing,
according to Panayotis Tournikiotis, has always exerted a powerful influenceon
architecture. Indeed, the study of modern architecture cannot be separated from
a fascinationwith the texts that have tried to explain the idea of a new
architecture in a new society. Duringthe last forty years, the question of the
relationship of architecture to its history -- ofbuildings to books -- has been
one of the most important themes in debates about the course ofmodern
architecture.Tournikiotis argues that the history of modern architecture tends
to be writtenfrom the present, projecting back onto the past our current
concerns, so that the "beginning" of thestory really functions as a
"representation" of its end. In this book the buildings are thequotations,
while the texts are the structure.Tournikiotis focuses on a group of books by
majorhistorians of the twentieth century: Nikolaus Pevsner, Emil Kaufmann,
Sigfried Giedion, Bruno Zevi,Leonardo Benevolo, Henry-Russell Hitchcock, Reyner
Banham, Peter Collins, and Manfredo Tafuri. Inexamining these writers'
thoughts, he draws on concepts from critical theory, relating architectureto
broader historical models.
Beauty, Ugliness and the Free Play of Imagination Mojca Küplen 2015-07-15 This
book presents a solution to the problem known in philosophical aesthetics as
the paradox of ugliness, namely, how an object that is displeasing can retain
our attention and be greatly appreciated. It does this by exploring and
refining the most sophisticated and thoroughly worked out theoretical framework
of philosophical aesthetics, Kant’s theory of taste, which was put forward in
part one of the Critique of the Power of Judgment. The book explores the
possibility of incorporating ugliness, a negative aesthetic concept, into the
overall Kantian aesthetic picture. It addresses a debate of the last two
decades over whether Kant's aesthetics should allow for a pure aesthetic
judgment of ugliness. The book critically reviews the main interpretations of
Kant’s central notion of the free play of imagination and understanding and
offers a new interpretation of free play, one that allows for the possibility
of a disharmonious state of mind and ugliness. In addition, the book also
applies an interpretation of ugliness in Kant’s aesthetics to resolve certain
issues that have been raised in contemporary aesthetics, namely the possibility
of appreciating artistic and natural ugliness and the role of disgust in
artistic representation. Offering a theoretical and practical analysis of
different kinds of negative aesthetic experiences, this book will help readers
acquire a better understanding of his or her own evaluative processes, which
may be helpful in coping with complex aesthetic experiences. Readers will gain
unique insight into how ugliness can be offensive, yet, at the same time,
fascinating, interesting and captivating.
The Architecture of Deconstruction Mark Wigley 1995 By locatingthe architecture
already hidden within deconstructive discourse, Wigley opens up more radical
possibilities for both architectureand deconstruction.
In what Style Should We Build? Heinrich Hübsch 1992 "In 1828 a young architect,
Heinrich Hübsch, published a polemical study in which he suggested that the
rapid technological progress of the early nineteenth century, combined with
changed living habits, had rendered the Greek Neoclassical style unsuitable for
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present needs or future development. The intriguing title of his book--In What
Style Should We Build?--even more than its provocative argument, touched off a
dispute among architects that filled the pages of the newly founded journals of
the 1830s and 1840s. The theme of this often animated discussion, hastened by
the burst of historical knowledge, was the choice of a style--that is, the
determination of the premises from which a future and culturally appropriate
style might be engendered. By mid-century, however, the confident expectation
of bringing the search to a conclusion began to wane. Now, historicism,
plurality of styles, and eclecticism were becoming dominant factors in
architecture. Evidently, the debate had failed in its prime objective, and yet,
it had set in motion intellectual forces that from our present perspective
appear to have instituted a new, nineteenth-century style. The Texts &
Documents series offers to the student of art, architecture, and aesthetics
neglected, forgotten, or unavailable writings in English translation. Edited
according to modern standards of scholarship and framed by critical
introductions and commentaries, these volumes gradually mine the past centuries
for studies that retain their significance in our understanding of art and of
the issues surrounding its production, reception, and interpretation. Eminent
scholars assist in the selection and publication of volumes in the Texts &
Documents series. Each volume acquaints readers with the broader cultural
conditions at the genesis of the text and equips them with the needed apparatus
for its study. Over time the series will greatly expand our horizon and deepen
our understanding of critical thinking on art."--Publisher website.
Ugly Feelings Sianne NGAI 2009-06-30 Ngai mobilizes the aesthetics of
unprestigious negative affects such as irritation, envy, and disgust to
investigate not only ideological and representational dilemmas in literature-with a particular focus on those inflected by gender and race--but also blind
spots in contemporary literary and cultural criticism. Her work maps a major
intersection of literary studies, media and cultural studies, feminist studies,
and aesthetic theory.
Governing by Design Aggregate 2012-04-29 Governing by Design offers a unique
perspective on twentieth-century architectural history. It disputes the primacy
placed on individuals in the design and planning process and instead looks to
the larger influences of politics, culture, economics, and globalization to
uncover the roots of how our built environment evolves. In these chapters,
historians offer their analysis on design as a vehicle for power and as a
mediator of social currents. Power is defined through a variety of forms:
modernization, obsolescence, technology, capital, ergonomics, biopolitics, and
others. The chapters explore the diffusion of power through the establishment
of norms and networks that frame human conduct, action, identity, and design.
They follow design as it functions through the body, in the home, and at the
state and international level. Overall, Aggregate views the intersection of
architecture with the human need for what Foucault termed
“governmentality”—societal rules, structures, repetition, and protocols—as a
way to provide security and tame risk. Here, the conjunction of power and the
power of design reinforces governmentality and infuses a sense of social
permanence despite the exceedingly fluid nature of societies and the
disintegration of cultural memory in the modern era.
Michelangelo, God's Architect William E. Wallace 2021-04-06 The untold story of
Michelangelo’s final decades—and his transformation into the master architect
of St. Peter’s Basilica As he entered his seventies, Michelangelo despaired
that his productive years were over. Anguished by the death of friends and
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discouraged by the loss of commissions to younger artists, this supreme
Renaissance painter and sculptor began carving his own tomb. It was at this
unlikely moment that Michelangelo was given charge of the most ambitious and
daunting project of his long creative life—the design and construction of St.
Peter’s Basilica. In this richly illustrated book, William Wallace tells for
the first time the full story of Michelangelo's final two decades—and of how
the artist transformed himself into one of the greatest architects of the
Renaissance.
Ugliness and Judgment Timothy Hyde 2019-04-09 A novel interpretation of
architecture, ugliness, and the social consequences of aesthetic judgment When
buildings are deemed ugly, what are the consequences? In Ugliness and Judgment,
Timothy Hyde considers the role of aesthetic judgment—and its concern for
ugliness—in architectural debates and their resulting social effects across
three centuries of British architectural history. From eighteenth-century ideas
about Stonehenge to Prince Charles’s opinions about the National Gallery, Hyde
uncovers a new story of aesthetic judgment, where arguments about architectural
ugliness do not pertain solely to buildings or assessments of style, but
intrude into other spheres of civil society. Hyde explores how accidental and
willful conditions of ugliness—including the gothic revival Houses of
Parliament, the brutalist concrete of the South Bank, and the historicist
novelty of Number One Poultry—have been debated in parliamentary committees,
courtrooms, and public inquiries. He recounts how architects such as
Christopher Wren, John Soane, James Stirling, and Ludwig Mies van der Rohe have
been summoned by tribunals of aesthetic judgment. With his novel scrutiny of
lawsuits for libel, changing paradigms of nuisance law, and conventions of
monarchical privilege, he shows how aesthetic judgments have become entangled
in wider assessments of art, science, religion, political economy, and the
state. Moving beyond superficialities of taste in order to see how
architectural improprieties enable architecture to participate in social
transformations, Ugliness and Judgment sheds new light on the role of aesthetic
measurement in our world.
Plato's Theaetetus as a Second Apology Zina Giannopoulou 2013-06-27 Zina
Giannopoulou offers a new reading of Theaetetus, Plato's most systematic
examination of knowledge, alongside Apology, Socrates' speech in defence of his
philosophical practice, and argues that the former text is a philosophical
elaboration of the latter.
Architecture and Ugliness Wouter Van Acker 2020-01-09 Whatever 'ugliness' is,
it remains a problematic category in architectural aesthetics - alternately
vilified and appropriated, either to shock or to invert conventions of
architecture. This book presents eighteen new essays which rethink ugliness in
architecture - from brutalism to eclectic postmodern architectural productions
- and together offer a diverse reappraisal of the history and theory of
postmodern architecture and design. The essays address both broad theoretical
questions on ugliness and postmodern aesthetics, as well as more specific
analyses of significant architectural examples dating from the last decades of
the twentieth century, addressing the relation between the aesthetic register
of ugliness and aesthetic concepts such as brutalism, kitsch, the formless, ad
hoc-ism, the monstrous, or the grotesque. The aim of this volume is not simply
to document the history of a postmodern anti-aesthetic through case studies.
Instead, it aims to shed light on an aesthetic problem that has been largely
overlooked in the agenda of architectural theory, the question if and how
ugliness can be of interest to architecture; or if and how architecture can
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make good use of ugliness.
Writing Architectural History Aggregate Architectural History Collective
2021-12-14 Over the past two decades, scholarship in architectural history has
transformed, moving away from design studio pedagogy and postmodern historicism
to draw instead from trends in critical theory focusing on gender, race, the
environment, and more recently global history, connecting to revisionist trends
in other fields. With examples across space and time—from medieval European
coin trials and eighteenth-century Haitian revolutionary buildings to Weimar
German construction firms and present-day African refugee camps—Writing
Architectural History considers the impact of these shifting institutional
landscapes and disciplinary positionings for architectural history.
Contributors reveal how new methodological approaches have developed
interdisciplinary research beyond the traditional boundaries of art history
departments and architecture schools, and explore the challenges and
opportunities presented by conventional and unorthodox forms of evidence and
narrative, the tools used to write history.
Ask a Manager Alison Green 2018-05-01 From the creator of the popular website
Ask a Manager and New York’s work-advice columnist comes a witty, practical
guide to 200 difficult professional conversations—featuring all-new advice!
There’s a reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby of the work
world.” Ten years as a workplace-advice columnist have taught her that people
avoid awkward conversations in the office because they simply don’t know what
to say. Thankfully, Green does—and in this incredibly helpful book, she tackles
the tough discussions you may need to have during your career. You’ll learn
what to say when • coworkers push their work on you—then take credit for it •
you accidentally trash-talk someone in an email then hit “reply all” • you’re
being micromanaged—or not being managed at all • you catch a colleague in a lie
• your boss seems unhappy with your work • your cubemate’s loud speakerphone is
making you homicidal • you got drunk at the holiday party Praise for Ask a
Manager “A must-read for anyone who works . . . [Alison Green’s] advice boils
down to the idea that you should be professional (even when others are not) and
that communicating in a straightforward manner with candor and kindness will
get you far, no matter where you work.”—Booklist (starred review) “The author’s
friendly, warm, no-nonsense writing is a pleasure to read, and her advice can
be widely applied to relationships in all areas of readers’ lives. Ideal for
anyone new to the job market or new to management, or anyone hoping to improve
their work experience.”—Library Journal (starred review) “I am a huge fan of
Alison Green’s Ask a Manager column. This book is even better. It teaches us
how to deal with many of the most vexing big and little problems in our
workplaces—and to do so with grace, confidence, and a sense of humor.”—Robert
Sutton, Stanford professor and author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole
Survival Guide “Ask a Manager is the ultimate playbook for navigating the
traditional workforce in a diplomatic but firm way.”—Erin Lowry, author of
Broke Millennial: Stop Scraping By and Get Your Financial Life Together
Stealing from the Saracens Diana Darke 2020-12-15 Against a backdrop of
Islamophobia, Europeans are increasingly airbrushing from history their
cultural debt to the Muslim world. But this legacy lives on in some of Europe's
most recognizable buildings, from Notre-Dame Cathedral to the Houses of
Parliament. This beautifully illustrated book reveals the Arab and Islamic
roots of Europe's architectural heritage. Diana Darke traces ideas and styles
from vibrant Middle Eastern centers like Damascus, Baghdad and Cairo, via
Muslim Spain, Venice and Sicily into Europe. She describes how medieval
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crusaders, pilgrims and merchants encountered Arab Muslim culture on their way
to the Holy Land; and explores more recent artistic interaction between Ottoman
and Western cultures, including Sir Christopher Wren's inspirations in the
"Saracen" style of Gothic architecture. Recovering this long yet overlooked
history of architectural "borrowing," Stealing from the Saracens is a rich tale
of cultural exchange, shedding new light on Europe's greatest landmarks.
What an Architecture Student Should Know Jadwiga Krupinska 2014-06-05 It's not
just you. Every architecture student is initially confused by architecture
school - an education so different that it doesn't compare to anything else. A
student’s joy at being chosen in stiff competition with many other applicants
can turn to doubt when he or she struggles to understand the logic of the
specific teaching method. Testimony from several schools of design and
architecture in different countries indicates that many students feel
disoriented and uncertain. This book will help you understand and be aware of:
Specific working methods at architecture schools and in the critique process,
so you'll feel oriented and confident. How to cope with uncertainty in the
design process. How to develop the ability to synthesize the complexity of
architecture in terms of function, durability, and beauty. This book is about
how architects learn to cope with uncertainty and strive to master complexity.
Special attention is given to criticism, which is an essential part of the
design process. The author, a recipient of several educational awards, has
written this book for architecture students and teachers, to describe how each
student can adopt the architect's working method. Key concepts are defined
throughout and references at the end of each chapter will point you to further
reading so you can delve into topics you find particularly interesting. Jadwiga
Krupinska is professor emerita at the School of Architecture of the Royal
Institute of Technology (KTH) in Stockholm, Sweden.
The Decoration of Houses Edith Wharton 1897
Art and Rhetoric in Roman Culture Jaś Elsner 2014-10-02 Rhetoric was
fundamental to education and to cultural aspiration in the Greek and Roman
worlds. It was one of the key aspects of antiquity that slipped under the line
between the ancient world and Christianity erected by the early Church in late
antiquity. Ancient rhetorical theory is obsessed with examples and discussions
drawn from visual material. This book mines this rich seam of theoretical
analysis from within Roman culture to present an internalist model for some
aspects of how the Romans understood, made and appreciated their art. The
understanding of public monuments like the Arch of Titus or Trajan's Column or
of imperial statuary, domestic wall painting, funerary altars and sarcophagi,
as well as of intimate items like children's dolls, is greatly enriched by
being placed in relevant rhetorical contexts created by the Roman world.
In the Light of Evolution National Academy of Sciences 2014-05-19 Humans
possess certain unique mental traits. Self-reflection, as well as ethic and
aesthetic values, is among them, constituting an essential part of what we call
the human condition. The human mental machinery led our species to have a selfawareness but, at the same time, a sense of justice, willing to punish unfair
actions even if the consequences of such outrages harm our own interests. Also,
we appreciate searching for novelties, listening to music, viewing beautiful
pictures, or living in well-designed houses. But why is this so? What is the
meaning of our tendency, among other particularities, to defend and share
values, to evaluate the rectitude of our actions and the beauty of our
surroundings? What brain mechanisms correlate with the human capacity to
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maintain inner speech, or to carry out judgments of value? To what extent are
they different from other primates' equivalent behaviors? In the Light of
Evolution Volume VII aims to survey what has been learned about the human
"mental machinery." This book is a collection of colloquium papers from the
Arthur M. Sackler Colloquium "The Human Mental Machinery," which was sponsored
by the National Academy of Sciences on January 11-12, 2013. The colloquium
brought together leading scientists who have worked on brain and mental traits.
Their 16 contributions focus the objective of better understanding human brain
processes, their evolution, and their eventual shared mechanisms with other
animals. The articles are grouped into three primary sections: current study of
the mind-brain relationships; the primate evolutionary continuity; and the
human difference: from ethics to aesthetics. This book offers fresh
perspectives coming from interdisciplinary approaches that open new research
fields and constitute the state of the art in some important aspects of the
mind-brain relationships.
Functional Beauty Glenn Parsons 2008-11-20 Functional Beauty is an in-depth
philosophical study of the relationship between function and aesthetic value.
Breaking with the philosophical tradition of separating aesthetic value from
functionality and drawing on recent research on the nature of function in the
philosophy of science, Glenn Parsons and Allen Carlson explore the ways in
which aesthetic value can depend upon function. In so doing, they provide a
theory of the aesthetics of functionalobjects, including furniture, tools, and
machines. They also shed new light on the aesthetics of the natural
environment, architecture, and art.
François Blondel Anthony Gerbino 2012-12-06 First director of the Académie
royale d’architecture, François Blondel established a lasting model for
architectural education that helped transform a still largely medieval
profession into the one we recognize today. Most well known for his 1676 urban
plan of Paris, Blondel is also celebrated as a mathematician, scientist, and
scholar. Few figures are more representative of the close affinity between
architecture and the "new science" of the seventeenth century. The first fulllength study in English to appear on this polymath, this book adds to the
scholarship on early modern architectural history and particularly on French
classicism under Louis XIV and his minister Jean-Baptiste Colbert. It studies
early modern science and technology, Baroque court culture, and the development
of the discipline of architecture.
Theory of the Gimmick Sianne Ngai 2020 Acclaimed critic Sianne Ngai theorizes
the gimmick as an aesthetic category reflecting the fundamental laws of
capitalism. Gimmicks make promises of saving labor and increasing value that we
distrust but also find attractive. Exploring the use of this form, Ngai shows
how its aesthetic dissatisfactions reflect deeper anxieties about capitalism.
Critique of Judgment Immanuel Kant 2012-06-11 Kant's attempt to establish the
principles behind the faculty of judgment remains one of the most important
works on human reason. This third of the philosopher's three Critiques forms
the very basis of modern aesthetics.
The Australian Ugliness: Text Classics Robin Boyd 2012-04-26 Brilliant, witty,
scathing, The Australian Ugliness is the classic postwar account of Australian
society, how we live in the environments we create, and the consequences of our
failure to think about how we live.
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A history of architecture in all countries James Fergusson 1874
The Architecture of Happiness Alain De Botton 2010-12-03 Bestselling author
Alain de Botton considers how our private homes and public edifices influence
how we feel, and how we could build dwellings in which we would stand a better
chance of happiness. In this witty, erudite look at how we shape, and are
shaped by, our surroundings, Alain de Botton applies Stendhal’s motto that
“Beauty is the promise of happiness” to the spaces we inhabit daily. Why should
we pay attention to what architecture has to say to us? de Botton asks
provocatively. With his trademark lucidity and humour, de Botton traces how
human needs and desires have been served by styles of architecture, from
stately Classical to minimalist Modern, arguing that the stylistic choices of a
society can represent both its cherished ideals and the qualities it
desperately lacks. On an individual level, de Botton has deep sympathy for our
need to see our selves reflected in our surroundings; he demonstrates with
great wisdom how buildings — just like friends — can serve as guardians of our
identity. Worrying about the shape of our sofa or the colour of our walls might
seem self-indulgent, but de Botton considers the hopes and fears we have for
our homes at a new level of depth and insight. When shopping for furniture or
remodelling the kitchen, we don’t just consider functionality but also the
major questions of aesthetics and the philosophy of art: What is beauty? Can
beautiful surroundings make us good? Can beauty bring happiness? The buildings
we find beautiful, de Botton concludes, are those that represent our ideas of a
meaningful life. The Architecture of Happiness marks a return to what Alain
does best — taking on a subject whose allure is at once tantalizing and a
little forbidding and offering to readers a completely beguiling and original
exploration of the subject. As he did with Proust, philosophy, and travel, now
he does with architecture.
Modernism's Visible Hand Michael Osman 2018-04-10 A groundbreaking history of
the confluence of regulatory thinking and building design in the United States
What is the origin of “room temperature”? When did food become considered fresh
or not fresh? Why do we think management makes things more efficient? The
answers to these questions share a history with architecture and regulation at
the turn of the twentieth century. This pioneering technological and
architectural history of environmental control systems during the Gilded Age
begins with the premise that regulation—of temperature, the economy, even the
freshness of food—can be found in the guts of buildings. From cold storage and
scientific laboratories to factories, these infrastructures first organized
life in a way we now call “modern.” Drawing on a range of previously unexplored
archival resources, Michael Osman examines the increasing role of environmental
technologies in building design from the late nineteenth century. He shows how
architects appropriated and subsumed the work of engineers as thermostats, air
handlers, and refrigeration proliferated. He argues that this change was
closely connected to broader cultural and economic trends in management and the
regulation of risk. The transformation shaped the evolution of architectural
modernism and the development of the building as a machine. Rather than assume
the preexisting natural order of things, participants in regulation—including
architects, scientists, entrepreneurs, engineers, managers, economists,
government employees, and domestic reformers—became entangled in managing the
errors, crises, and risks stemming from the nation’s unprecedented growth.
Modernism’s Visible Hand not only broadens our conception of how industrial
capitalism shaped the built environment but is also vital to understanding the
role of design in dealing with ecological crises today.
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Obsolescence Daniel M. Abramson 2016-02-12 Things fall apart. But in his
innovative, wide-ranging, and well-illustrated book, Daniel Abramson
investigates the American definition of what falling apart entails. We build
new buildings partly in response to demand, but even more because we believe
that existing buildings are slowly becoming obsolete and need to be replaced.
Abramson shows that our idea of obsolescence is a product of our tax code,
which was shaped by lobbying from building interests who benefit from the idea
that buildings depreciate and need to be replaced. The belief in depreciation
is not held worldwide which helps explain why preservation movements struggle
more in America than elsewhere. Abramson s tour of our idea of obsolescence
culminates in an assessment of recent tropes of sustainability, which struggle
to cultivate the idea that the greenest building is the one that already
exists."
New Investigations in Collective Form Neeraj Bhatia 2019-05 New Investigations
in Collective Form presents a group of design experiments by the designresearch office The Open Workshop, that test how architecture can empower the
diverse voices that make up the public realm and the environments in which they
exist. Today, society continues to face urban challenges - from economic
inequality to a progressively fragile natural environment - that, in order to
be addressed, require us to come together in a moment when what we collectively
value is increasingly difficult to locate. Organized into five themes for
producing collectivity - Frameworks, Articulated Surfaces, the Living Archive,
Re-Wiring States, and Commoning - the projects straddle the fine line between
the individual and collective, informal and formal, choice and control,
impermanent and permanent. With contributions by Neeraj Bhatia, Pier Vittorio
Aureli, Peggy Deamer, Clare Lyster, Keith Krumwiede, Jenny Odell, Albert Pope,
Rafi Segal, and Charles Waldheim.
The Topkapi Scroll Gülru Necipoğlu 1996-03-01 Since precious few architectural
drawings and no theoretical treatises on architecture remain from the premodern
Islamic world, the Timurid pattern scroll in the collection of the Topkapi
Palace Museum Library is an exceedingly rich and valuable source of
information. In the course of her in-depth analysis of this scroll dating from
the late fifteenth or early sixteenth century, Gülru Necipoğlu throws new light
on the conceptualization, recording, and transmission of architectural design
in the Islamic world between the tenth and sixteenth centuries. Her text has
particularly far-reaching implications for recent discussions on vision,
subjectivity, and the semiotics of abstract representation. She also compares
the Islamic understanding of geometry with that found in medieval Western art,
making this book particularly valuable for all historians and critics of
architecture. The scroll, with its 114 individual geometric patterns for wall
surfaces and vaulting, is reproduced entirely in color in this elegant, largeformat volume. An extensive catalogue includes illustrations showing the
underlying geometries (in the form of incised “dead” drawings) from which the
individual patterns are generated. An essay by Mohammad al-Asad discusses the
geometry of the muqarnas and demonstrates by means of CAD drawings how one of
the scroll’s patterns could be used co design a three-dimensional vault.
Holy Terrors Janetta Rebold Benton 1997-01 A fresh and irresistible history of
gargoyles-a society of stone creatures perched high above the workaday world.
Includes an invaluable guide to gargoyle sites throughout western Europe.
Surrealism and Architecture Thomas Mical 2005 This is a historically informed
examination of architecture's perceived absence in surrealist thought,
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surrealist tendencies in the theories and projects of modern architecture, and
the place of surrealist thought in contemporary design. This book represents
current insights into surrealism in the thought and practice of modern
architecture. In these essays, the role of the subconscious, the techniques of
defamiliarization, aesthetic and social forces affecting the objects,
interiors, cities and landscapes of the twentieth century are revealed. The
book contains a diversity of voices from across modern art and architecture to
bring into focus what is often overlooked in the histories of the modernist
avant-garde. This collection examines the practices of writers, artists,
architects, and urbanists with emphasis on a critique of the everyday worldview, offering alternative models of subjectivity, artistic effect, and the
production of meanings in the built world.
Ugliness and Judgment Timothy Hyde 2023-01-31 A novel interpretation of
architecture, ugliness, and the social consequences of aesthetic judgment When
buildings are deemed ugly, what are the consequences? In Ugliness and Judgment,
Timothy Hyde considers the role of aesthetic judgment--and its concern for
ugliness--in architectural debates and their resulting social effects across
three centuries of British architectural history. From eighteenth-century ideas
about Stonehenge to Prince Charles's opinions about the National Gallery, Hyde
uncovers a new story of aesthetic judgment, where arguments about architectural
ugliness do not pertain solely to buildings or assessments of style, but
intrude into other spheres of civil society. Hyde explores how accidental and
willful conditions of ugliness--including the gothic revival Houses of
Parliament, the brutalist concrete of the South Bank, and the historicist
novelty of Number One Poultry--have been debated in parliamentary committees,
courtrooms, and public inquiries. He recounts how architects such as
Christopher Wren, John Soane, James Stirling, and Ludwig Mies van der Rohe have
been summoned by tribunals of aesthetic judgment. With his novel scrutiny of
lawsuits for libel, changing paradigms of nuisance law, and conventions of
monarchical privilege, he shows how aesthetic judgments have become entangled
in wider assessments of art, science, religion, political economy, and the
state. Moving beyond superficialities of taste in order to see how
architectural improprieties enable architecture to participate in social
transformations, Ugliness and Judgment sheds new light on the role of aesthetic
measurement in our world.
Nietzsche on Art and Life Daniel Came 2014-04-24 Nietzsche was not interested
in the nature of art as such, or in providing an aesthetic theory of a
traditional sort. For he regarded the significance of art to lie not in l'art
pour l'art, but in the role that it might play in enabling us positively to
'revalue' the world and human experience. This volume brings together a number
of distinguished figures in contemporary Anglo-American Nietzsche scholarship
to examine his views on art and the aesthetic in the context of this wider
philosophical project. All of the major themes of Nietzsche's aesthetics are
discussed: art and the affirmation of life, the relationship between art and
truth, music, tragedy, the nature of aesthetic experience, the role of art in
Nietzsche's positive ethics, his critique of romanticism, and his ambivalent
attitude towards Richard Wagner.
Architectural Research Methods Linda N. Groat 2013-04-03 A practical guide to
research for architects and designers—now updated and expanded! From searching
for the best glass to prevent glare to determining how clients might react to
the color choice for restaurant walls, research is a crucial tool that
architects must master in order to effectively address the technical,
ugliness-and-judgment-on-architecture-in-the-publi
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aesthetic, and behavioral issues that arise in their work. This book's unique
coverage of research methods is specifically targeted to help professional
designers and researchers better conduct and understand research. Part I
explores basic research issues and concepts, and includes chapters on relating
theory to method and design to research. Part II gives a comprehensive
treatment of specific strategies for investigating built forms. In all, the
book covers seven types of research, including historical, qualitative,
correlational, experimental, simulation, logical argumentation, and case
studies and mixed methods. Features new to this edition include: Strategies for
investigation, practical examples, and resources for additional information A
look at current trends and innovations in research Coverage of design
studio–based research that shows how strategies described in the book can be
employed in real life A discussion of digital media and online research New and
updated examples of research studies A new chapter on the relationship between
design and research Architectural Research Methods is an essential reference
for architecture students and researchers as well as architects, interior
designers, landscape architects, and building product manufacturers.
Architecture and Modern Literature David A Spurr 2017-05-09 Architecture and
Modern Literatureexplores the representation and interpretation of
architectural space in modern literature from the early nineteenth century to
the present, with the aim of showing how literary production and architectural
construction are related as cultural forms in the historical context of
modernity. In addressing this subject, it also examines the larger questions of
the relation between literature and architecture and the extent to which these
two arts define one another in the social and philosophical contexts of
modernity. Architecture and Modern Literature will serve as a foundational
introduction to the emerging interdisciplinary study of architecture and
literature. David Spurr addresses a broad range of material, including
literary, critical, and philosophical works in English, French, and German, and
proposes a new historical and theoretical overview of this area, in which
modern forms of "meaning" in architecture and literature are related to the
discourses of being, dwelling, and homelessness.
Building in France, Building in Iron, Building in Ferroconcrete Sigfried
Giedion 1995-09-01 With Building in France, Building in Iron, Building in
Ferroconcretre (1928)—published now for the first time in English—Sigfried
Giedion positioned himself as an eloquent advocate of modern architecture. This
was the first book to exalt Le Corbusier as the artistic champion of the new
movement. It also spelled out many of the tenets of Modernism that are now
regarded as myths, among them the impoverishment of nineteenth-century
architectural thinking and practice, the contrasting vigor of engineering
innovations, and the notion of Modernism as technologically preordained.
Beauty Restored Mary Mothersill 1984
Making Dystopia James Stevens Curl 2018-08-23 In Making Dystopia, distinguished
architectural historian James Stevens Curl tells the story of the advent of
architectural Modernism in the aftermath of the First World War, its
protagonists, and its astonishing, almost global acceptance after 1945. He
argues forcefully that the triumph of architectural Modernism in the second
half of the twentieth century led to massive destruction, the creation of alien
urban landscapes, and a huge waste of resources. Moreover, the coming of
Modernism was not an inevitable, seamless evolution, as many have insisted, but
a massive, unparalled disruption that demanded a clean slate and the
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elimination of all ornament, decoration, and choice. Tracing the effects of the
Modernist revolution in architecture to the present, Stevens Curl argues that,
with each passing year, so-called 'iconic' architecture by supposed 'star'
architects has become more and more bizarre, unsettling, and expensive,
ignoring established contexts and proving to be stratospherically remote from
the aspirations and needs of humanity. In the elite world of contemporary
architecture, form increasingly follows finance, and in a society in which the
'haves' have more and more, and the 'have-nots' are ever more marginalized, he
warns that contemporary architecture continues to stack up huge potential
problems for the future, as housing costs spiral out of control, resources are
squandered on architectural bling, and society fractures. This courageous,
passionate, deeply researched, and profoundly argued book should be read by
everyone concerned with what is around us. Its combative critique of the entire
Modernist architectural project and its apologists will be highly controversial
to many. But it contains salutary warnings that we ignore at our peril. And it
asks awkward questions to which answers are long overdue.
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